77 Metro Way, Secaucus NJ 07094

Telephone: (201) 933-9555 | Fax: (201) 933-7791 | Website: www.nymtc.com

March 25, 2020

To Our Dear Customers,

First and foremost is everyone's health and safety during these unimaginable difficult times. We will work through this, persevere, and prosper once again, together.

On our end we are taking every precaution to provide continued reliable service to you while making sure our employees are in a healthy and safe environment. We will be taking orders for delivery for as long as we can.

We will work hard and efficiently while following the legal and ethical guidelines and health standards for all of our people. Thank you for your continued support and understanding as we continue to work tirelessly during these restricted times.

We are here for you. Please reach out with any questions and concerns.

Our thoughts and prayers are with you all.

Sincerely,

Masatoshi Ohata, President and CEO

MUTUAL TRADING CO., INC.